
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger  

House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol Washington, DC 20515  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Sullivan Community Impact Center in fiscal year 2023.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Called to Serve CDC, located at 3600 North 
Broad Street, Philadelphia, PA 19140.  The funding would be used to produce a community 
resource hub to address the needs of this underserved community.  Funds will also be used to 
address the economic challenges of the residents in this area through access to programs and 
services meant to expand education opportunities and increase entrepreneurship and 
employment.         
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interests in this project. 

Sincerely, 

   

Dwight Evans                                                                                                                                  

Member of Congress   


